
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING
SCHOOL TAXES

LAFAYETTE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Four Schools, Three Buildings, Two Nations, One Goal: Excellence!

Dear LaFayette School Community Members,

Thank you for your continued support of the educational opportunities we offer our students each year. We want to share
some new information regarding tax collection. We are now working with JP Morgan Chase to handle our tax collection
process.  JP Morgan Chase  will make their Binghamton lockbox available to us as noted below.

Payments will only be accepted as follows:

■ Pay online at www.ongov.net/RPTS

■ Send payment with check made payable to: Kim Reppi, Tax Collector
LaFayette Central School District
Dept. #117225

P.O.  Box 5270

Binghamton, NY 13902

■ In-Person Payments: accepted at the District Office (5955 US Route 20,  LaFayette NY)

on Tuesday through Thursday, from 8 am to 1 pm.

Note the following due dates for tax collection which begins September 2, 2021:

Sept. 1 - Sep. 30 (No Penalty) *  Oct. 1 - Oct. 31 (2% Penalty)  *  Nov. 1 - Nov. 15 (5%Penalty)

We will be reviewing our tax collection process for next year to ensure we are using not only the most cost-effective method, but
also a convenient method for our community members. Please contact Kim Reppi, Tax Collector at 315-677-3144 or
kreppi@lafayetteschools.org with any questions.


